
 
 

We do Well by doing Good.

 
Hi Friends, 
 
We’re over halfway through summer – which means, it’s almost grant season! We have a few
exciting updates and important information about the upcoming grant cycle included below in our
August BGV Gives Newsletter. 

APPLY FOR A 2026 GRANT 
BGV Gives 2026 grant applications open on Monday, August 18 and close
Wednesday, October 1. 

We’re excited to announce the beginning of the 2026 BGV Gives Grant
Application Season! Applications for 2026 grants will open on Monday,
August 18, and close on Wednesday, October 1. If you'd like to share
and test new ideas, ask questions, or learn more about our giving
priorities, you can set up a time to meet with our team by emailing us
at grants@breckgv.com. 

Over the next few weeks, we’ll share tips and tricks to submitting an impactful grant application.
Follow us on instagram to stay in the loop! 

LEARN MORE ABOUT BGV GIVES GRANTS 

 

2025 GRANTEE IMPACT REPORTS ARE DUE OCTOBER 1!

If you received grant funding last year, your impact report is due on
October 1. This report is an opportunity to share the great work you
accomplished with your 2025 BGV funding as you look ahead to next
year. If you have incomplete activities happening after October 1, please
reach out to a member of our team to request an extension.

To access your report, follow these steps: 
  1. Login to your account on the BGV Grants Portal. 
  2. Navigate to Grantee Reports Section on the left-hand side. 
  3. Select Reports Due (1). 
  4. Select Edit in the top right corner. 
  5. Complete your impact report and hit submit!
 
If you have questions about submitting an impact report, please contact us at
grants@breckgv.com. 

 

WELCOME BECCA CLARK, BGV GIVES
PHILANTHROPY COORDINATOR 

We’re excited to announce that Becca Clark will be joining BGV Gives as
our new Philanthropy Coordinator! Becca will be an integral part of the
BGV Gives Philanthropy team supporting events, sponsorships, grants,
VTO opportunities and more!  

LEARN MORE ABOUT BECCA

 

VOLUNTEER TIME OFF (VTO) SPOTLIGHT 
BGV employees recently supported our partners at Friends of Dillon Ranger District
(FDRD) and Mountain Area Land Trust (MALT) through organized VTO days! 

In partnership with FDRD, BGV employees from across the company spent the day repairing a
portion of the Spruce Creek Trail to enable safe hiking for residents and visitors! With Mountain
Area Land Trust, the BGV Gives team planted nearly 100 additional native plants – representing
15 different species – in the Native Plant Garden at the Sacramento Creek Ranch. Thank you to
the FDRD and MALT teams for their continued partnership and commitment to creating meaningful
volunteer opportunities for BGV employees! 

BGV teams are always looking for opportunities to partner with Summit and Park County
nonprofits for volunteer days! Reach out to Justine Zawatski at jzawatski@breckgv.com or add
new events or volunteer opportunities directly to our community events calendar below. 

 

COMMUNITY EVENTS CALENDAR

VIEW EVENTS CALENDAR

DID YOU NOTICE A REDIRECT FROM OUR BGV GIVES
WEBSITE?

If you’re looking for our BGV Gives site, bookmark our page here on Breckenridge
Grand Vacations: https://breckenridgegrandvacations.com/bgv-gives/.  

As always, thank you all for your continued partnership!  

Sincerely, 
Justine Zawatski 

 

BGV Gives seeks to elevate BGV’s commitment to environmental, social, and philanthropic
initiatives to further our legacy as a top workplace and people-first organization.

Have any questions? Contact Justine Zawatski at 970-423-8818 or jzawatski@breckgv.com
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